
 

 
 

 

 

 

Submitted Electronically Through IBFS 

July 26, 2010 

Ms. Marlene Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 Twelfth Street, S.W.  
Washington, D.C.  20554 
 
 Re: Ex Parte Notice – Globalstar Licensee, LLC 
  File Nos. SAT-MOD-20080904-00165, SAT-STA-20081215-00231, SAT-MOD- 
  20091214-00152, SAT-AMD-20091221-00147, and SAT-STA-20100525-00106 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
 On July 23, 2010, James Monroe, Chairman of Globalstar Licensee LLC (“Globalstar”), 
and L. Barbee Ponder, Globalstar’s General Counsel, along with Josh Roland and the 
undersigned, both counsel to Globalstar, met with Paul de Sa, Mindel De La Torre, Roderick 
Porter, Robert Nelson, and Suzanne Tetreault to discuss issues related to the above-referenced 
proceedings.  The views expressed on behalf of Globalstar in connection with each of these 
proceedings were consistent with those expressed in its previous filings with the Commission.  In 
addition, Globalstar urged the Commission to promptly grant each of the pending applications in 
anticipation of the first launches of Globalstar’s second-generation satellites, which are on 
schedule to take place in late-September or early-October of this year. 
 
 Should there be any questions concerning this matter, please contact the undersigned.  
 
      Sincerely yours,  
 
      /s/ Samir C. Jain 
 
      Samir C. Jain 
 
      Counsel to Globalstar Licensee LLC              
 
cc:  Paul de Sa 
 Mindel De La Torre 
 Roderick Porter 
 Robert Nelson 
 Suzanne Tetreault  


